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July 23, 1959

Mr, John Pivonka

1010 N T7th Street,
Sterling, Colorado

Dear ¥r. Pivonka:

This is written with reference to the
two McKensie wells that you took over from Northern Natural,

We heve not heard from you since your
letter of March 7, 1959 regarding the formation of & company and
the filing of the bonds.

The bonds for these two wells should be filed
and also the status of the / 1 McKenzie,

We will asppreciate hearing from you at your
eerliest convenience.

Very truly yours,
01l and CGas Conservation Commission

T D.V. Rogers, Deputy Director
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